Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are writing to ask for your continuing support and patience as we move
through this difficult time together.

Fee payments

We would politely ask that if you have not already made the fee payment dueon 5
August, that you please now make the payment. In this way the school can retain
the required cashflow.

Payment plans

To assist our community Dyatmika has offered payment plans. These have been
taken up by almost a quarter of families. Each payment plan is different depending
on:

e the option chosen

e the class level(s)

e the number of siblings

e whether there are outstanding fees

Each plan and invoice calculations are completed individually. This is precise, time
consuming work and our Accounting Team are working extremely long hours to
support Dyatmika parents in this way.

This is also the month when the school's books are closed from the previous
academic year and reports are prepared for the auditor.

With these things in mind, we appeal for your patience in waiting for an answer to
any questions you may have. A reply will come to you by email once the work is
completed. Currently there is a very high volume of inquiries.

We request that you do not call about finance related matters, as we do not wish
to offend anyone when an immediate answer cannot be provided.

Thank you for your understanding and continuing support.

Kind regards,

Ibu Julie Ibu Lila

Julie Browett Lilawati Adhikang

Director Business Manager
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